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Religious Events
& We have already had two Masses- on September 5th and 15th.
Thank you to Fr. Tran for celebrating Mass for us so often!

In the Classroom

& Teachers are busy getting to know their new students, doing
assessments for learning and preparing for the exciting year ahead!

& Grade 7 is headed off to Camp Stillwood tomorrow! A number of
Staff members are accompanying the class.

% Last year’s Grade 1 class had a very successful experience with
gardening and this fall were able to share vegetables with the soup
kitchen. The current class is harvesting the sunflowers that were
planted, and will be doing some science with them.

Extra-Curricular
# Cross-country and Volleyball practices are already underway. Our
school took part in its first cross-country meet yesterday.
& Choir will be starting up this week. The format has shifted from
being a Mass choir, to being more or a performance/presentation
choir. Mrs. Fawcett will now be in charge.

Staff News
% We are very pleased to welcome Mrs. Tzetzos and Mrs. Roy to our
schoool!
& Mrs. Cheah, our former Grade 3 teacher, recently gave birth to a
baby boy, Duncan.



